
 

 

 

Principal Message for August 18, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
OPEN HOUSE will be held on Friday, August 25th 
For 7th and 8th grade students and families—11:00 am- 12:00 pm. There will be an 
important information session in the Learning Commons that will begin at 11:00.  
For 6th grade students and families—1:00 pm – 2:00 pm 
Students are encouraged to attend with their families. There will be an important 
information session in the Learning Commons that will begin at 1:00. 
During Open House we will discuss schedules, transportation details, accessing 
PowerSchool and grades, lunch accounts, and everything CMMS! We can’t wait to see 
you! 
 
BUSING- please visit https://www.wcpss.net/domain/30 to register for busing. Only 
eligible riders will be assigned a stop. You are encouraged to complete this soon to 
ensure your child has transportation on day one.  

Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. If your 7th or 8th grade child is 
interested in a Fall sport, they must have a completed registration in Dragonfly. They 
must also have an uploaded current physical. This is a state requirement to participate 
in athletics. This must be completed for tryouts as well.  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Carroll's PTA wants parents to BE INFORMED, BE INVOLVED, and BE INVESTED this 
year! 
 
Please check out the PTA's new website which is your one-stop-shop for information, 
memberships, spirit wear, donations, etc. www.carrollcougarspta.com  
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/30
https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://max.dragonflyathletics.com/maxweb/max-cover/landing?orgId=5e2e54b553bfd484a5db0438&logoUrl=https:%2F%2Fcdn2buckets-live-s3dfaaws-1mlao80q0xoqe.s3.amazonaws.com%2F7c597769-bae6-472e-e637-28cb52b40a02%3FAWSAccessKeyId%3DAKIAIUQNYZUJLIOKKJ3A%26Expires%3D1689887831%26Signature%3Dx2%252FvkUm5hDjWyB1KVNrvGmQKft4%253D
http://www.carrollcougarspta.com/


 

 

 

 
 

Become a member of the PTA - $10 for a family membership , Click HERE to purchase 
online. Checks and cash are also accepted. (Checks payable to Carroll PTA) 
 
We want your feedback on how to better involve parents at Carroll Middle. Please 
click HERE to take our quick survey.  Questions? Email carrollcougarspta@gmail.com  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 

https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/10755
https://forms.gle/NHRmGJP7KQMYF61A9
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